
1 2

3 4

5 6

Requesting & Using 
NPLD Fee-Free Coupons 

Register your NPLD event
on NEEF's NPLD map

Even if you don't have all the 
details of your event, make sure to 
register and request coupons 
before the August deadline. 
Register here: NPLD Map

Make sure to check
the box!

To request fee-free coupons, you
must check the "Would you like to
receive fee-free coupons?" box
when you register your event.
Make sure to include the quantity
and delivery address.

Use an address
recognized by USPS 

NEEF ships via the US Post office,
so you must add a recognized
mailing address. Check your
address here:
https://tools.usps.com/zip-code-
lookup.htm?byaddress

Receive
confirmation emails

After you register your event and
request fee-free coupons, you
will receive two emails: one
confirming your event was
registered and one confirming
you requested fee-free coupons.

Receive your fee-free
coupons

You'll receive your fee-free
coupons the week before
National Public Lands Day. Please
contact npld@neefusa.org with
any issues.

Distribute fee-free
coupons at your event

Coupon recipients will enjoy a day of 
fee-free access to participating 
public lands sites, including 
entrance and day use fees, for up to 
a year following National Public 
Lands Day (NPLD)

Fee-free coupons encourage participation,
thank volunteers for their efforts, and invite

them to return and enjoy public lands
nationwide with friends and family.

Questions? Contact us at npld@neefusa.org
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